
Buildings and Grounds Meeting 
September 7, 2023 

 

I.    Opened with a prayer by Fr. Praveen. 
 

II.   Took Attendance:  Absent: Larry, Kevin and Fr. Carlos. 
 

III.  Minutes were approved. 
 

IV.  Updates on our ongoing projects. 
       A.  Concrete ~ Pour Forth to start again on or before September 18th.  
       B.  Condensate pump ~ replaced and float valve. 
       C.  Playground project is fully funded by grants.  Well done to our  
            grant writers.  Playground should be up and running by late Oct. 
       D.  No word on Federal Grants for security. 
       E.  Principal Manning asked for more walkie-talkies.  School will locate  
            from our own. 
       F.  Fencing for new playground will be donated by Black Bear Fencing.   
            Thank you to Black Bear!! 
V.   New Business: 
       A.  Fr. Praveen’s shower handle issue may need Nau Plumbing to  
             repair/replace. 
      B.   Bids will be sought to re-calk limestone caps and joints at the  
            Angelus Center. 
      C.   Fr. Carlos was asked by Diocese whether we are going to use the  
            altar, ambo and tabernacle or could they give them to another  
            church.  Committee believed we should install the Altar and Ambo  
            now and keep the tabernacle table for use later. 
       D.  Wendy stated that security to the choir loft would be enhanced  
             with a combination lock.  Pete and John will look into this issue. 
 

VI.   Father Praveen closed with a prayer. 
 

VII.  Our next meeting will be October 5, 2023, 12 noon. 
     



 
 


